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Golf

We had two golfers qualify for the State Golf Tournament at Sidney this season. The State Golf 
Tournament at Sidney was on September 29 and September 30, 2023. This season we had a total of 12 
athletes out for the golf team. Coach Blue and Coach McLean are very proud of the kids that were out 
for golf this season. They had a very young boys team and will have them all back next season and the 
girls will be returning 3 from this year’s team next season. 

Cross Country

The Boys Cross Country Team has been finishing very strong at the end of their season our boys team 
placed 1st at the Polson meet and 1st at the Western “A” Fall Classic Cross-Country meet at Frenchtown 
on October 14, 2023. The Girls team took 3rd the Polson meet and had a strong finish at the Western A 
Fall classic. We did not have the result of the state meet which was on Saturday October 21, 2023. 
Coach McNabb and staff looking at a strong finish to the season at the State meet.

Volleyball

The Volleyball team has been showing continued improvement in some very close games. Our team 
played at the Butte Central Block-tober Volleyball Tournament and placed 2nd in their bracket. Coach 
Wing was proud of all of the athletes. Browning will be a play-in game on Thursday October 26, 2023 at 
this time we don’t know who they will be playing. The winner will then play on Saturday October 28 
against the winner of the 4th place team vs the 7th place team, the winner of this game will advance to 
the Divisional Volleyball tournament at Polson on November 2, 3, and 4, 2023. Coach Wing and staff 
have done an outstanding job of coaching our volleyball team. 

Football

Our football team had a 3-6 record this season, something to be proud of for the athletes and coaching 
staff. It was awesome to see the improvements that the kids had this season. They played very well and 
are a great bunch to watch play. Coach Hall and staff are very proud of the athletes on the team.

Soccer

We wrapped up the soccer season on Tuesday October 17, 2023 against the Stillwater Christian School. 
The second season was a success of learning the game, getting better on the soccer field and seeing the 
improvement the kids made as they are still learning about the game of soccer. We had 23 boys and 17 
girls out for the season. We played a JV schedule again this season. We have great kids doing great 
things in our program. We are so proud of the coaching staff and soccer players.



Speech and Debate

Speech and Debate got started on Monday October 2, 2023. We have 10 students out for the team. We 
are the returning Western A Divisional Champs from last season. The team had their first practice meet 
on Saturday October 14, 2023. Coach Prellwitz is in her first year as the head coach and is looking for 
another successful year. 
 


